
ARTEE  Meeting in DoEXP on 25.02.1999 issue 

through BMS 

As you are aware, 25.02.1999 Upgradation  issue has been the top 

priority for ARTEE Central Office. We have already informed that file 

with all details has been sent to Department of Expenditure (DoEXP), 

Ministry of  Finance. Today (23.08.17) ARTEE President and General 

Secretary  had meeting in DoEXP in this matter. Sh. Pawan Kumar ji , 

Sangthan Mantri  BMS, Coordinated this meeting. 

We shall continue the follow up of the issue. 

Central Office 

 


